Gilgandra Public School Honesty & Courtesy



Principal
Patricia Howard

P.O Box 19
Gilgandra NSW 2827
Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Telephone: (02) 6847-2043 Fax: (02) 6847-2304

10 Lion Head Celebration

Dear Parents/Carers,

5/6 Sapphires have earned 10 Lion Heads! This means that the whole class has now been spotted being Safe, Respectful Learners on 10 different occasions and it is time to celebrate! Well done, Sapphires!

The class has decided to walk to Hunter Park to have some fun on the equipment there as well as playing other outdoor games. While the class is at Hunter Park, hot chips and some other small snacks and drinks will be provided. The class is celebrating this Thursday, 4th April between 12:30pm and 1:30pm.

Regards,

Laura Nelson